
From: Lori Barlow
To: "Terry Neumann"
Subject: RE: Painted Hills Development
Date: Monday, November 19, 2018 9:21:58 AM

Terry,  I am emailing to inform you that I was unable to open your attachment.  If you would like to
resend in a different format, I will still accept your comment. 
 
Please call if you would like to discuss.
 

Lori Barlow, AICP
City of Spokane Valley
(509)720-5335
 
From: Terry Neumann [mailto:tneumann273@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Friday, November 16, 2018 11:40 AM
To: Lori Barlow <lbarlow@spokanevalley.org>
Subject: Painted Hills Development
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